
CEDAR CREST COLLEGE 
HAZING REPORT  

(FIVE YEARS) 
 
On October 19, 2018, Pennsylvania Governor Tom Wolf signed into law the “Timothy J. Piazza 
Anti-Hazing Law”. This law defines hazing, sets forth different grades of the offense and related 
penalties, describes institutional enforcement and report requirements, and provides a safe 
harbor provision. 
 
Cedar Crest College makes every effort to investigate and address reported allegations of 
hazing in accordance with a provision in this newly adopted Pennsylvania State Law. 
 
Cedar Crest College has no reported incidents classified as hazing for the time period of 
January 2014 through September 2021. 
 
If you or anyone you know has or is experiencing any form of hazing, please contact the Cedar Crest 
College Campus Police Department, so they may provide support and resources. 
 
Cedar Crest College 
Campus Police  
100 College Drive 
Allentown, Pa. 18104 
610-437-4471 
 
The Cedar Crest College Hazing Policy can be found in the Student Handbook at this address:  
 
https://www.cedarcrest.edu/studentaffairs/pdf/2021-2022StudentHandbook_2.pdf 
 
 
To view an overview of the law: 
http://pasenategop.com/corman/wp-content/uploads/sites/38/2018/03/piazza-law-
sb1090.pdf 
 
 


